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Little Rock Road Death Investigation 
 
On the morning of Thursday, October 17, 2019, the Kendall County Coroner’s Office was 
requested to respond to the scene of a traffic collision on Little Rock Road approximately ½ mile 
south of Galena Road in unincorporated Little Rock Township, where two subjects were located 
deceased. 
 
As a result of the investigation into the circumstances surrounding the deaths, the two occupants 
were identified as: 
 

 Bryan B. Morsch, a 40-year-old male from East Clark Street in Plano, Illinois. 
 Nichole D. Bryant, a 35-year-old female from South East Street in Somonauk, Illinois. 

 
At this time, the Kendall County Coroner’s Office is investigating the incident as a possible 
murder-suicide with both subject’s having apparent gunshot wounds to the head. 
 
As of the time of this release, the incident is still being actively investigated by the Plano Police 
Department, Illinois State Police, and the Kendall County Coroner’s Office. No additional details 
will be released by this office. 


